
 

 

The make-up day for pictures is Friday, October 28th in the career center.  If you were absent on the 20th or did 

not go for pictures, a pass was sent to your homeroom.  If you did not have pictures taken and did not get a pass, 

please see Mrs. Spellman ASAP.  If you want retakes, you must sign up in the main office of your grade level. 

You must bring back your picture packet that day and give to the photographer.  Everyone will receive a pass 

the day before as well as the day of pictures listing your time. 

 

The honor roll breakfast is today, Thursday, October 20th for all 11th & 12th grade students who received a letter.  

Please use the pass that will be given to you during homeroom to come to the 9/10 cafeteria directly after 

homeroom today.  If you received a letter and did not get a pass, please come directly to the cafeteria and see 

Mrs. Spellman. 

 
All S.T.Y.L.E. students going to LBI School today, Thursday, October 20th should turn 
their permission slip into Mrs. McLennan in the Guidance Office. 
 
Calling all FRESHMAN FEMALES… we are having our first Powder Puff Football meeting 

immediately after school on Tuesday, October 25th in Room 4-2.  Come on out to meet your 

coaches and see what it’s all about.  

 
The Southern Regional Theater Company’s fall play, Staged for Murder, will be running Wednesday November 

2nd and Thursday November 3rd.  Come out and see this murder mystery improv show and help solve who did 

it.  Pre-sale tickets are now on sale until Oct. 26th.  Order forms are available in main offices or on the Southern 

website.   
 

The Southern Regional Community Education Program is offering SAT Prep Classes this fall.  

Registration forms are available in the Guidance Office.  Classes begin October 24th. 
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